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The qualifying requirements for the 2019/20 Cadet & Junior National Championships and National Cups have
changed.

Due to the slightly reduced number of 4* tournaments taking place this season, the previous requirement to
have attended two 4* events in the 19/20 season in order to be eligible for the Nationals, and the Cadet and
Junior National Cups, will be reduced to having attended one 4* event, competing in the age group in which the
invitation is sought.

For details of 4* events and other Table Tennis competitions, please click here. The Cadet & Junior National
Championships are at the University of Nottingham on May 9-10, 2020. The prospectus for the event, and those
for the Cadet and Junior National Cups, will be available shortly.
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